
Dear Chair Casey; 

  

I write in opposition to H-8182 sponsored by Rep. Carson. 

  

While I support the extension of the House Study Commission on Short Term Rentals, we believe it is 

premature to pass other components of the bill. 

  

Said simply, the Commission has unfinished business. Please allow it to continue its important work and 

strike a balance between the rights of property owners and any potential impacts they may have on 

communities. 

  

Thank you, Nancy W. Sherman 64 Pleasant St., North Kingstown, RI 02852 
--  
Nancy Whyte Sherman  M.Ed 
NK Arts Council Chairperson 
 


